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Hi Charlotte

We are very concerned about the highly vulnerable street trees.

The intensity of traffic and material moving on and off the site will place them in extreme danger of damage to tree
and roots.

Tree and root protection must be provided to the street trees.

Thank-you for requesting this objection.

David Castle
The Heath & Hampstead Society

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



Subject: RE: 15 Wedderburn Road 2021/1131/P (Amendment)
Hi David,
Thank you for your email.

Please can you confirm whether the Heath and Hampstead Society still intends to submit an
objection to the above non-material amendment application for changes to the tree protection plan
of planning permission 2017/1006/P to accommodate the approved basement, as no comments
have so far been received.

The Council's Tree and Landscape Officer has reviewed the proposals and has confirmed that he
is happy with the proposed amendments to the tree protection plan. The method statement is
currently being revised to include details of the proposed phasing of the tree protection measures
to coincide with the relevant construction phases. If the Tree Officer is satisfied with the revised
method statement, then the recommendation will be to grant the non-material amendment.

Kind regards,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598

Subject: 15 Wedderburn Road 22021/1131/P (Amendment)
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Hi Charlotte

We realise that you do not need to consult on the above — but we object most strongly and are composing an
Objection.



We would be obliged if you could make your decision after you have received our comments on Mon. 28" June.

David Castle
The Heath & Hampstead Society
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